## UTO INGATHERING PRAYERS GRATITUDE WITH ATTITUDE

**ECW 2018 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING** 



DIOCESE OF WASHINGTON, DC

Mathy M. Downing, UTO Coordinator mathy02@aol.com

## UTO INGATHERING PARISH PRAYERS October 13th, 2018

G O D

God - Support with faith and love

(Go Out and Do)

**Calvary DC–** We give thanks to God's abundant grace. We are grateful for God's grace and mercy, thankful for the many blessings that he has bestowed upon the members of this congregation.

**Church of the Atonement –** We are full of gratitude for our church's successful food pantry and for our supportive congregation in implementing other ministries such as our employment ministry program.

**Epiphany Church, Forestville—** We are grateful for our "Living Legends", the ability to come together (we are small, but *mighty*), the leadership of our pastor, Vestry, WOE and MOE chairs, and blessed healing.

Episcopal Church of Our Savior, Hillandale-We are grateful for the lay leadership of our church and the continued guidance and support provided by EDOW as we continue our quest for an interim rector. In addition we are truly thankful for those members who have remained steadfast through all the changes we have endured along this journey. On a global scale, I am thankful for what the UTO does for so many people. We are so fortunate to live in a world where a mechanism exist that can bring together gifts of all sizes, pennies, dollars, change at the end of the day and together eventually make a significant difference in the lives of many. We are truly blessed!

**Holy Comforter, DC** – We are blessed with God's continued guidance and support for Holy Comforter DC's ministries.

- **St. Barnabas, Leland** We give thanks for our acolytes, our Outreach ministries, our lay leadership, the Weekly Bible Study group, and our monthly luncheons. We are grateful for the St. Barnabas Church Community, and how we serve, embrace and encourage one another.
- **St. Columba's, DC** We are thankful for the leadership of our church.
- **St. John's, Beltsville** We are most grateful for God's continuing love and blessings as we serve as a beacon of Christ's love in our community, the nation, and the world.
- **St. John's, Olney** We are thankful for the growth and vitality of our congregation, and welcome the ever growing diversity of the members of our parish.
- **St. Luke's, DC** We are thankful for our church family, and for God's blessings to give us courage to gather as a family.
- **St. Matthew's, Hyattsville** We give thanks for our increased membership.
- **St. Mary's, Foggy Bottom** We are so grateful to see our church doors open each Sunday.
- **St. Paul's, Rock Creek** We give blessings for the beauty of the church and the Glebe property.
- **St. Philip the Evangelist, Anacostia** We are grateful for God's grace and blessings.
- **St. Philip's, Laurel** We are grateful for the continual growth of our church, community activities and membership.
- **St. Timothy's, DC** We are thankful for our longevity of love, commitment, and unity within our church community.
- **Transfiguration, Silver Spring** We are grateful for our health, energy, love, for the advancement of women, and peace in the world.

**Trinity, DC** – We are grateful for 125 years of our church community, a legacy, and the women who have served faithfully.

We are ever thankful for God's presence in our lives.

We are truly Blessed.



GO! Share the Word: Every Day, Comunicamos, Every Where